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I am writing on behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) regarding Order No.
25,047 issued by the Commission on November 25, 2009 in the above-captioned matter. The
Order requires that, among other things, Northern is to file on or before December 15, 2009 a
contract whose terms comply with the requirements of the Order. For purposes of complying
with this provision, Northern would note that it has already filed a copy of the executed
agreement with National Gypsum that effectuates the contract term extension which the
Commission has approved on a nisi basis in Order No. 25,047. That agreement was submitted
with Northern’s Petition in the above-captioned matter on October 19, 2009 and is found in
Schedule NU- 1-4 of the filing. Thus, Northern believes that Schedule NU- 1-4 is sufficient for
purposes of complying with the provision of the Commission’s Order that directs Northern to file
a contract whose terms comply with the Order’s requirements. Northern has shared the
foregoing information with Staff Attorney Matthew Fossum who concurs with Northern’s
position that Schedule NU-1-4 constitutes the contract that the Commission has ordered Northern
to file and that no further filing regarding this particular requirement is necessary.

If there are any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank
you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,
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Susan S. Geiger

Susan S. Geiger
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November 30, 2009

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Re: DG 09-201, Petition for Approval ofSecondAmendinent to
Special Contract with National Gypsum company


